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Subject: Your letter of 10 June 2016 to Commissioner Margrethe Vestager
concerning Ilva (case SA.38613).

Dear Mrs Battaglia,

Thank you for your letter of 10 June 2016 to Commissioner Margrethe Vestager and
information submitted as regards the recently adopted Law Decree n.98 “Disposizioni urgenti
per il completamento della procedura di cessione dei complessi aziendali del Gruppo ILVA”.
On her behalf, I would like to inform you that DG Competition is fully aware of the latest
developments on the ongoing process expected to lead to the sale of Ilva. In the context of the
ongoing formal state aid proceedings, DG Competition is assessing the latest amendments to
the law and their possible implications. I take note of your concerns as regards the prolonged
sale process and its possible negative impact on the financial situation of Ilva.

Peacelink's up to date submissions and analysis of the situation are very much appreciated.
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oachim IN\JCKING
Head of Unit

Yours sincerely,

Contact persons: Beata SASINOWSKA (tel. +32 2 29 92622, email:
Beata.Sasinowska@ec.europa.eu), Clement TIRET (tel. +32 2 29 88381, email:
Clement.Tiret@ec.europa.eu)




